
 
 

 
Sept. 4, 2025 
 
 
Administrators, Athletic Directors and Fine Art Directors: 
 
 
The preliminary alignment for the 2024-26 cycle has been posted on the TAPPS 
website.  In accordance with governance presented in the TAPPS By-Laws (Section 
61), member schools may appeal placement in the districts presented.  In addition, 
schools may request to be added to or removed from an activity at this time. 
 
If you wish to file an appeal, the forms are located on the Alignment Page.  Please 
complete the form with all requested information and submit the form to the TAPPS 
office.  Any additional supporting documentation may be forwarded by email to 
info@tapps.biz.   
 
Schools shall have until the close of business on October 20, 2023 to submit appeals. 
After that date, it is at the discretion of the TAPPS Executive Board to determine if an 
appeal shall be considered. 
 
The TAPPS office is ready to assist should questions arise.  Please contact our office at 
254-947-9268 or by email at info@tapps.biz. 
 
For the Board, 
 
 
Bryan Bunselmeyer 
Executive Director 
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